
We offer affordable, high standard Home Based 

Care in the City of Casey and around the South 

Eastern Suburbs. Qualified Early Childhood 

Educators holding a minimum Certificate III in 

Children’s Services. 
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And December is here. The end of the year has finally reached us, there has 

been lots of activity around, excursions/incursions, parties, gatherings and more 

parties. We all agree that although we get tired we still enjoyed it very much. 

The big amount of craft work done by all, children, educators and staff has been 

fun, inspiring and creatively representing the holidays season. We are very 

proud of the different approach taken by some educators to celebrate the sea-

son to include all families in the fun. 

These past two weeks Coordination Unit staff has been involved in water bal-

loons battles and, rainbow days where all of us ended either wet from head to 

toes or covered in coloured dust, all part of the end of year celebrations, the 

children loved it. So much fun, keep up the good work everyone and thank you 

for inviting us as well, we loved it too. 

November-December on review. We have been working on our Quality Im-

provement Plan (QIP), we have put out some surveys for educators, children, 

families and admins. We have been reviewing some of our policies and proce-

dures as well, some changes have been made to our SunSmart and Enrolment 

policies, by now everyone should have their new copy. 

As discussed with all of you before, we are still doing our research in regard to 

the apps used for documentation, there are two that have caught our attention 

and we are trying them out ourselves at the moment, we will keep you in-

formed. Our target is to stay (if possible) paper free.  

 



The Educators will continue using the usual apps to share photos and art work 

with the families. 

We thank the families that are embracing our quest for sustainability across the 

service and we thank everyone for the ideas and support given.  

To all our Wattle Tree community, just be vigilant and never leave children alone 

in cars no even for a “minute”, temperature can be 20 to 30 degrees hotter than 

outside.  

A reminder, the office will be closed from Friday 23rd to Tuesday the 3rd of Janu-

ary, the emergency phone will still be on throughout this time. 

 

We wish to all our Wattle Tree Family Day Care community a very 

              

              Merry  Christmas and a Happy 2017!!!! 

 

 
Wattle Tree FDC  is committed to a Sustainable Environment for our children .... please consider the environ-

ment before printing this Newsletter. 

 

 

 

We acknowledge that we are on the traditional land of the Bunurong and 

Wurundjeri People and pay respect  to all elders past and present.  


